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Thank you, Mr. Vice President.
Ghana extends a warm welcome to the Canadian delegation. 
We note Canada’s recognition of the numerous challenges inhibiting indigenous peoples in Canada from enjoying their human rights, and further for appointing a Cabinet with gender parity. We encourage the Government to take adequate steps to eliminate obstacles that threaten the realization of women’s political rights and engagement in public life.
Ghana offers the following recommendations: 
i. Consider ratifying the OP-CAT

ii. Take effective measures to reduce overcrowding in detention centres 

iii. Increase funding for civil legal aid in order to ensure women have 

access to adequate legal aid in all jurisdictions, in particular victims of violence.
.

My delegation wishes Canada a successful review process.
I thank you.        

